
 

 
Dispensation 

 
Parishioners are hereby informed that the dispensation from Sunday Mass and Holy 

Days of Obligation continues. 
 

Because of limited seating in the churches and because many people may not be able to 
attend Mass because they are in the “high-risk” category for the COVID-19 virus, Cardinal 
Cupich has extended the dispensation from attending Sunday Mass to all Catholics 
in the Archdiocese of Chicago.  The dispensation will remain in effect until further notice 

from His Eminence. 
 


